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NOTICE TO PARTICIPANTS AND STAKEHOLDERS 

November 1, 2016 

Re: MSA Staff Changes 

We are pleased to welcome two new additions to the MSA team: 

Angela Bentley joins us as an Intern. She has spent many years studying topics related to 
health, the environment and agriculture. Her most recent post-secondary adventures include 
completing the requirements for both an undergraduate and a graduate degree in agricultural 
and resource economics at the University of Alberta.  

James Conville returns as an Intern, following his experience as Summer Student with the MSA 
analyzing trends in the retail electricity market. James is a recent graduate of the University of 
Calgary with an honours degree in economics, where he developed his interests in the topics of 
industrial organization and auction design. 

 

Matt Ayres 

Market Surveillance Administrator 

 


